
South Brentwood Residents Association 

149 South Barrington Ave. #194 

Los Angeles, California   90049 
 

April 11, 2013 

Norman Kulla 
Senior Counsel 
Council District 11 
1645 Corinth Avenue #201 
Los Angeles, CA 90025 
Via email:  Norman.kulla@lacity.org 

Dear Norman: 

Thank you so much for your leadership in working to resolve the Bundy/Mayfield stop sign 
problem. SBRA conducted a survey which asked if residents wanted to remove or keep the 
new stop signs at Bundy and Mayfield. (Text of our survey is below.) 

The results were: 

Remove  120  83% 

Keep  25  17% 

Total 145 

Those who participated in the survey objected to the stop signs and resulting traffic and 
safety problems they have created. We made it clear in the survey that if the stop signs 
were taken out that no additional mitigations would be installed. 

But there still are speeding and safety issues on Bundy. We understand that DOT has no 
funding at the moment for any additional mitigations, but we hope that DOT will consider 
methods of speed control such as radar speed control signs in future discussions when 
funds are available.  

Thanks again for your help. 

 

Marylin Krell 

President,  
South Brentwood Residents Association 
 
Mkrell1026@aol.com 
http://southbrentwood.org/ 
 

cc: 
BCC 
BHA 

mailto:Norman.kulla@lacity.org
mailto:Mkrell1026@aol.com


Remove or Keep the New Stop Signs on Bundy? 

Recently, the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) erected new stop signs on Bundy 

Drive, making the intersection of Bundy Drive and Mayfield Avenue a four-way stop. 

Now, because of community feedback our Los Angeles City Councilman Bill Rosendahl is concerned that 

the new stop signs are creating more safety hazards, not less. For example, the resultant back up, often 

as far as Wilshire Blvd., has the unintended consequence of drivers cutting through side streets, which 

are not equipped to handle the traffic. 

Now, LADOT and Councilman Rosendahl are asking us to ask you: 

DO YOU WANT THE CITY TO  

REMOVE THE NEW STOP SIGNS ON BUNDY AT MAYFIELD? 

Yes Remove Them!        or        No Keep Them! 

Please send a blank email using the appropriate link above to register your response.* 

Representatives of the Brentwood Community Council, the South Brentwood Residents Association and 

the Brentwood Homeowners Association met with the Council office and LADOT to discuss the situation 

after a survey disclosed widespread dissatisfaction with the new stop signs. It was the result of those 

surveys that has convinced the Council office and LADOT to consider removing the signs. This email is 

being sent in response to a request from Councilman Rosendahl’s office. 

 

Please note: If the stop signs are removed the intersection will be restored to the way it was and no 

other alternative measure will be put into place.  

 

Please respond by April 10. Thank you for your participation.  

 

*If the links do not work, send an email to either 

REMOVEtheNewStopSigns@gmail.com, or 

KEEPtheNewStopSigns@gmail.com, 

to register your response. 

 

mailto:REMOVEtheNewStopSigns@gmail.com?subject=Please%20REMOVE%20the%20new%20Stop%20Signs%20on%20Bundy
mailto:KEEPtheNewStopSigns@gmail.com?subject=Please%20KEEP%20the%20new%20Stop%20Signs%20on%20Bundy

